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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  James L. Gillis Jr., City Manager 

From:  Becky Witte, Deputy City Clerk 

Re: Consideration of awarding the Security Wall at Public Works Compound (Bid 
No. 23-B-018) to PSG Concrete & Excavation, LLC in the amount of $72,100 as 
budgeted within the current fiscal year. 

Date: January 3, 2024 
 

The City Council approved the 2023-2024 budget in September, 2023.  One of the Capital 
Improvement projects within the adopted budget was a Security Wall at the Public Works 
Compound at 1770 S. Segrave Street.    

In December, staff requested bids for the project.  Proposals were received until Wednesday, 
January 3, 2024, at which time the submitted bids were publicly opened in the City Council 
Chamber Room located inside City Hall. 

Two bids were received from Clifford L. Shover Builder, Inc in the amount of $90,962 and PSG 
Concrete & Excavation, LLC in the amount of $72,100.   

Based upon staff’s review, staff recommends awarding the Security Wall at Public Works 
Compound (Bid No. 23-B-018) to PSG Concrete & Excavation, LLC in the amount of $72,100 as 
budgeted within the current fiscal year.   

 


